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Merry Christmas from Us! 

See you in 2023 

The Team at BlueZone wish you a very Merry Christmas and a happy and safe new year! 

We look forward to seeing you all again in 2023. Our offices will re-open on 3rd January 2023. 

#BlueZone #AheadOfTheTide #2022 #MerryChristmas #HappyNewYear #SovereignCapability #SME 

 

 
 

Christmas at BlueZone 
BlueZone Group celebrates 2022 bringing the entire team together 

 

The BlueZone Team are located all around Australia. The locations of our work enable 
us to offer local service to our customers wherever they are around the country. 
However, distance means we are very rarely all together. 

In December 2022, we came together for a weekend in the Hunter valley, NSW, to 
celebrate a huge year and our growing team. It was the first opportunity for some of our 
team members to meet in person and it built on our already strong culture. 

Christmas at BlueZone 

BlueZone Group’s New Engineering Manager 

Daniel Robins has been appointed Engineer Manager for BlueZone Group 

The BlueZone Team would like to congratulate Daniel Robins on his well-deserved 
promotion to Engineering Manager for BlueZone Group. The position oversees the 
engineering team and the projects they are working on, and we are sure he will excel in 
this role. Well done, Daniel! 

Daniel has been a senior engineer with BlueZone for five years and has proven himself 
to be an exceptionally high standard of engineer as well as a highly valued team-member. 
The Team know he can always be relied upon, and his contribution is valued just as 
much by our customers and suppliers. 
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AIDN Australian Sovereign Capability Showcase 
BlueZone exhibited at the AIDN Australian Sovereign Capability Showcase in Canberra ACT 

 

The BlueZone Team sponsored and attended the AIDN Australian Sovereign Capability 
Showcase at Parliament House in Canberra ACT, in November 2022. The event 
highlighted the critical role the Australian defence industry plays in contributing to 
Australia’s sovereignty, security, and safety. 

A highlight of the event was hearing from Brent Clarke. Mr Clarke spoke well about 
defence industry and SMEs engaging with Defence. He is a strong advocate of true 
economic value of sovereign offerings versus the apparent cost savings of continuing to 
buy from overseas OEMs 

AIDN Australian Sovereign Capability Showcase 
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New Products & Services 
 
DeepSea LED SeaLite Housing Update  
Robust Industry Workhorse and Configurable for any Application 

 

DeepSea have changed the final coating of the LED SeaLite products to a hard 
natural anodize. The new coating specifications will be similar with respect to the 
toughness and corrosion resistance of the resulting surface finish, with the natural 
DI seal process proving marginally better. The new coating features will change 
the housing from matte black to a dark grey & dark olive-green appearance. Due 
to the design changes to the products, internal part number will also be changed. 

LED SeaLite features 
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